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  ILC2021 Japan 

"Towards the Peaceful Reunification of the 
Korean Peninsula: Peace and Security" 

July 8, 11, 17, 20, 21, 24, 30, 31, 2021 

  

  

  

  

  Session I: 71st Anniversary of the United Nations 
 
 
Osaka, Japan—UPF-Japan held a talk on the 
71st anniversary of the UN as part of its ILC2021 
lecture series. 
 

  

  

  

  Session II: Regional Security in East Asia 
 
 
Osaka, Japan—The second session of UPF-
Japan’s July ILC2021 examined the topic of 
China and the security of East 
Asia. 
 

  

  

  

  Session III: The International Highway Project and Japan-Korea 
Undersea Tunnel 

 
 
Tokyo, Japan—The third session of UPF-
Japan’s July ILC2021 discussed the International 
Highway project and Japan-Korea undersea 
tunnel. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  Session VI: 17th Anniversary of the Establishment of the 
Federation for Peace and Unification; and 30th Anniversary of 
UPF Founders’ Visit to North Korea 

 
 
Tokyo, Japan—The sixth session of UPF-
Japan’s July ILC2021 commemorated the 
17th anniversary of the Federation for Peace and 
Unification and 30th anniversary of the UPF 
founders’ visit to North Korea.  
 

  

  

  

  Session VIII: Japan-Korea Cultural Dialogue 
 
 
Tokyo, Japan—UPF-Japan’s July ILC 2021 
concluded with an online youth 
session.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

AUG 29: Peace Road Czech Republic - Slovakia 

SEP 12: 1st RYS Alumni and Friends Reunion 

SEP 26: UPF-Ireland: Peace Road Walk & Forum 2021 

OCT 27: UPF cosponsor-16th Global Forum on Human Settlements to call for 

green transformation and innovation 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 
UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 

 


